From: Dick

Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2015 1:27 PM
To: support@cutterpros.com

Subject: Like our ProCut 4800

Hi CutterPros,

In September of last year we purchased a new ProCut Servo 4800 ARMS vinyl cutter. This was our first
cutter and it has worked great.

Just finished some vinyl lettering that was about 10 ft long and it tracked great ( maybe 1/4" over 10 Ft).
We have also used the ARM's to cutout some Stickup's ( like fatheads) that have been 6-7 ft long and
they cutout perfectly.

The dragonCut software we bought has been fairly easy to use considering we do not use it daily. It has
lots of feature and can tile jobs easily.
We are happy with our purchase and would recommend the machine and CutterPros to anyone looking

for a reasonable priced cutter that can do just about anything you ask of it.

Looking towards a prosperous 2015. Thanks for your service.

Make it a great day!

Dick
SLR Imaging Inc.



